[image: image1.png]



06.03.15
English
In English we will be continuing with our work on traditional tales looking at some stories from different points of view. We will be writing character profiles and interviewing different characters to find out more about their personalities.

Maths
In Maths this week we will be looking at fractions and finding fractions of numbers. We will need to remember that the denominator (bottom number) tells us how many parts to split the number into and the numerator (top number) tells us how many parts to count; this will be very important! We will also look at irregular 2D shapes and have a go at sorting 3D shapes depending upon their properties.
Topic

In Science we will be sorting and grouping objects made from different materials. In music we are looking at how percussion instruments are played and designing our own to make. If you have any tubes or tissues boxes please bring them in. 

Other notes

We will be doing some cooking on Thursday 19th March (morning) and would like a couple of extra pairs of hands please. If you’d like to come and help out please let Miss Plews know.
Thank you,

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
